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RCMP Heritage Centre 
5907 Dewdney Avenue 
Regina, Saskatchewan 
S4T 0P4 
 
City of Regina 
Attention:  Mayor and Council 
 
December 16, 2020 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
The Royal Canadian Mounted Police Heritage Centre is requesting permission to attend the next 
City Council meeting scheduled for Wednesday, December 16th.    The RCMP Heritage Centre 
and its Board of Directors would like to speak on Community Non-Profit Tax Exemptions – 2021. 
 
I have attached information that would be very beneficial for Mayor and Council to review prior 
to the meeting.  This information outlines what the Heritage Centre has been doing and what our 
plans are for the next 4 years.   As well, I have attached a summary of a survey that was 
distributed across Canada in relation to the Mounted Police Heritage Centre.  The results of this 
survey are extremely supportive of the RCMP and the mandate of the Mounted Police Heritage 
Centre. 
 
This information outlines what the Heritage Centre has been doing and what our plans are for 
the next 4 years.   As well, I have attached a summary of a survey that was distributed across 
Canada in relation to the Mounted Police Heritage Centre.  The results of this survey are 
extremely supportive of the RCMP and the mandate of the Mounted Police Heritage Centre. 
 
The Chair of our Board of Directors, Steve McLellan will be the spokesperson on behalf of the 
Mounted Police Heritage Centre.  I will be with him should there be any questions he can’t 
answer. 
 
 
Dan Toppings 
Executive Director 
RCMP Heritage Centre 
 


